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Empowering Rohingya
Camp Students through
 Technology

We are delighted to share the substantial impact achieved
through the generous donation of 50 laptops by our esteemed
partner, Tower Hamlets GP Care Group. This invaluable
contribution has been channelled into our educational initiatives
within the Rohingya Camps, bringing transformative change to the
lives of numerous individuals.



Initiative 
Overview
The central objective of this initiative was to bridge the technology
gap faced by residents of the Rohingya Camps, who have limited
access to contemporary computing tools. 

The laptops generously provided by Tower Hamlets GP Care Group
have played a pivotal role in equipping these individuals with
essential computing skills, opening doors to a realm of
opportunities.

Transformation through
Technology
With access to laptops, students within the Rohingya Camps have
attained proficiency in a range of fundamental computing skills,
encompassing Microsoft Office applications, internet navigation, and
graphic design using programmes like Photoshop. 

These skills are not only enhancing their present learning experiences
but also positioning them for future personal and vocational growth.



Education as 
Empowerment

The impact of Tower Hamlets GP
Care Group's donation reverberates
widely. Beyond the immediate
acquisition of skills, these laptops
are pivotal in broadening horizons
for these students, enabling them
to access information, connect with
the wider world, and potentially
contribute to their communities in
innovative ways.

Creating a Path
Forward

The laptops have been transported
to Bangladesh, where dedicated
classes and courses are in full swing.
Our team at Lonely Orphans is
actively guiding these students,
empowering them to harness
technology as a tool for
advancement. Through this initiative,
students are not merely acquiring
technical skills, but also cultivating
the confidence to navigate a swiftly
evolving world.



 We wish to express our profound gratitude for the remarkable
collaboration with Tower Hamlets GP Care Group. Your support has ignited
meaningful change in the lives of Rohingya Camp residents. 

Continued 
Partnership

We look forward to continuing our partnership
to create even more transformative
opportunities for education and
empowerment.

‘’Thank you for being a beacon of change’’.


